
Post 11/10-12/13 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
LIQUOR LICENSING AUTHORITY 
TOWN OF FRISCO, COLORADO 

 
Notice is hereby given that the Liquor Licensing Authority for the Town of Frisco, Colorado 
will hold a Public Hearing at approximately 7:00 p.m. on Tuesday, December 13, 2022, at 
the Frisco Town Hall, One Main Street, Frisco, Colorado, to hear the following: 
 
Pursuant to the liquor laws of the State of Colorado, Debra Anderson has requested the 
licensing officials of the Town of Frisco to approve a new Lodging & Entertainment liquor 
license for Vine Street Social, LLC dba Vine Street Social LLC located at 156 S. 4th Avenue 
C-1. 
  
By order of the Deputy Town Clerk. 
 
 

__________________________ 
Calie Cuculis, Deputy Town Clerk 

      November 10, 2022 
 

 
 




